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Georgia warmly welcomes the Delegation of Ireland and thanks the Head of the Delegation for the presentation of the national report.
Georgia welcomes measures introduced by the Government of Ireland aimed at improving the promotion and protection of human rights within the current review cycle, including ratifying important international human rights instruments.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We welcome Ireland’s commitment to the full inclusion of people with disabilities in all aspects of society, to foster the advancement of women in all facets of their lives as well as the steps taken by the Government of Ireland in order to tackle domestic, sexual and gender-based violence.
Herewith we recommend the Government of Ireland:

· To finalize the adoption of the third, National Strategy on Domestic, Sexual and Gender-based Violence;

· To continue effective implementation of the existing legislation on trafficking in persons;

· To speed up its efforts in order to ratify the Optional Protocol to the UN Convention on the rights of Persons with disabilities.







